
Minutes of the September 2013 Meeting of Charlie Elliott Astronomy 

The September meeting of the Charlie Elliott Chapter of the Atlanta Astronomy Club was held on 9/7/13 

in the CEWC Conference Center in Mansfield, GA at 6 PM with 52 people in attendance.  We enjoyed 

some good food and a movie with our guests from the Atlanta Outdoor Club. Ken Poshedly gave an 

overview of ALPO and Theo Ramakers gave an account of the outreach efforts of CEA and the status on 

the scope building. During the meeting CEA member Morgan Cline donated two solar scopes to the 

chapter.  John Towne gave his presentation “What’s Up”, featuring observing challenges and seasonal 

targets.  At sunset, everyone adjourned to the Jon Wood Field for a beautiful evening of observing. In 

addition to the AOC, a group of 15 educators attending a CEWC workshop and 40-50 students and 

parents from East Newton Elementary dropped by to see the stars.  

Respectfully submitted, 
Marie Lott, secretary 

The two photos below are by Linda van Rosmalen. 

Waiting for darkness on Jon Wood Field: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Milky Way over Charlie Elliott: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/cleverdarkelve

